
 ‘Lost Lives Remembered’   
Penarth Festival meets the’ Friends’ 
 3.30 – 5 pm  Saturday 4th July 
 
Visitors to the Summer Festival are 
invited to step up the hill to St. 
Augustine's. There they can VIEW 
the Roll of Honour, TALK to local 
researchers about Penarth men 
who died in  WW1, TOUCH 
memorabilia from the Firing Line 
Museum, and READ Letters of Thanks to Stanwell School 
Old Boys serving in World War 1, from current Stanwell 
pupils.  Free event – open to all. 
 We are grateful to the Heritage Lottery Fund 
 (HLF) for funding this event 
 
Classical Guitar Recital 

We believe this may be a first 
for St Augustine’s!  Jonathan 
Parkin is a professional 
musician who trained at the 
Royal Welsh College of Music 
and Drama.  He has won many 
competitions and his 

programme. which will include pieces by Bach, Tansman, 
Ponce and Roussel, promises to be memorable. 
 
Traditional Jazz Concert 
Penarth Marina Residents are celebrating the 
150th anniversary of the building of Penarth Docks.   The 
Windsor Clives built the docks in 1865 and in 1866 St 
Augustine’s Church was built thanks to the generosity of 
Lady Windsor. The church and the docks are therefore 

closely intertwined through the Windsor Clive family. 
The Jazz concert is one of several events to mark 
the 150th Anniversary of the Opening of the Docks. 

See: . www.PenarthM.wordpress.com 

 

Programme 
 
*Saturday, 4th July 2.15pm 
Jonathan Parkin  
Classical Guitar Recital 
£3 on the door to include 
refreshments.  
 
*Saturday, 4th July 3.30 – 5pm 
LOST LIVES REMEMBERED 
Exhibition of memorabilia, letters and  histories of the 
men from Penarth who died in WW1 
 
*Saturday, 19th September 11am – 5pm 
Sunday, 20th September 12pm – 4.30pm 
GROW SHOW SHARE  
The growers and makers of Penarth  
strut their stuff! 
 
Wednesday, 12th August – All day 
Trip to Oxford to visit Keble College 
And St Barnabas, Horton-cum-Studley 
 
*Saturday, 18th July 7.30pm… 
* The Tudor Rhythm Kings playing traditional jazz. 
Organised  in conjunction with Penarth Marina 
Residents’  to mark the 150th Anniversary of the 
opening of the Penarth Docks. 
 
*Late Autumn – return of 
‘Four Hands, Four Feet’ 
 
NB Events marked with * will be in St Augustine’s 
Church  
More information about events elsewhere in the 
newsletter. 
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After all the hectic activity surrounding the events to 
commemorate the outbreak of WW1 last year, it has 
been good to have a rather quieter few months.  
However, there have been two excellent events since 
the last newsletter in 
November.  In December Lt 
Col Caroline Whittaker spoke 
on life in a Field Hospital in 
Afghanistan – what courage 
and commitment our armed 
forces have.  
  

Then in March 
we were enthralled yet again by 
Alan Thorne who took us on a 
whistle stop tour of the history of 
religion and churches in Penarth 
over the centuries.  
 

The daffodils really 
did dance in the 
breeze alongside 
the path up to the 
church this Spring.  
Many thanks to 
Andy Davison for 
the planting and to Ann Lush for the bulbs. 
 

Caroline Whittaker 

Alan Thorne 

http://www.penarthm.wordpress.com/

